
October 23, 2014 

 

Dear Coach, 

 

My name is Pete Meurer. I am a teaching Pro at the Staten Island Golf Practice Center for 

the last nine years and currently enrolled in the PGA Apprentice Program. 

 

As an Amateur I was the 2004 Metropolitan Golf Association Player of the Year. I am 

writing to you on behalf of my student, Angela Masseria. Angela is the number one 

player on the Tottenville High School Girl’s Golf Team and is also in the starting line up 

on the Boys team as well. 

 

I’ve seen Angela’s game progress in the last few years to that next level and its getting 

better every day. She has a great attitude and a strong mind. Angela is the total package; 

Great student, great long game,  great short game and a great young lady. Angela 

practices harder than everyone not because she has to but because she loves the game and 

the challenge it presents. 

 

Angela has dedicated herself to get to College as a student athlete. Her game will get 

better and better in the coming years and she will be an asset to any Golf College 

Program she plays for, and she will play College Golf for somebody intuitive enough to 

recognize her gifted talent. She’s too good of a player not to. So Coach take a look at Ms. 

Masseria, you won’t be disappointed. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pete Meurer 

113 Pelton Avenue 

Staten Island, NY 

718 354-0016 


